
July 2019 

Dear Customer: 

Nipron Co., Ltd. 

 

 

Notice of Discontinuation 

 

Thank you very much for your continued patronage. 

At this time, we regret to inform you that the product models listed in the table below will be 

discontinued for the reasons listed below. 

 

With warm regards, 

 

 Models to be discontinued 

Model number End of sales 
Last order 

availability 

Recommended replacement 

model* 
Notes 

PCSA-300P-X2S December, 2020 December, 2019 
PCSA-370P-X2S 

With output 

harness PCSA-300P-X2V December, 2020 December, 2019 

PCSA-470P-E2J1 December, 2020 December, 2019 
ePCSA-500P-X2S 

ePCSA-650P-E2S 

Output harness 

sold separately 
PCSA-470P-E2S December, 2020 December, 2019 

PCSA-470P-X2S December, 2020 December, 2019 

PC1U-210P-X2S December, 2020 November, 2019 
HPC1U-400P-X2S 

Output harness 

sold separately PC1U-210P-X2S-02 December, 2020 November, 2019 

PCTF-220P-X2S June, 2020 December, 2019 
PC12U-200P-X2SV-02 

With output 

harness PCTF-220P-X2S-02 June, 2020 December, 2019 

* These models may not be 100% compatible. Please check the product specifications carefully. 

 

 Reasons for discontinuation 

The electronic parts needed to make these products are steadily going out of production. In addition, 

the listed models have been on the market for over 10 years and the volume of sales has dropped to 

insignificant levels, which makes their continued production difficult. For these reasons we have 

decided to discontinue production. 

 

 Accepting Final Orders 

We have set the end of sales date as above, but please understand that limited inventory could still 

prevent us from delivering your order. So, to ensure that we will be able to answer your request, we 

have set a deadline for final orders well in advance of the planned end of production. Please be sure 

to place your order by the dates listed above for the models being discontinued. 

 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact one of our sales representatives. 


